
   

Here’s an update for our inland tariff at 

Costa Rica and Nicaragua 
 

 

Dear Customer, 

We know that your cargo planning happens across different geographies in 

the world. This is why we want to make sure that you keep yourself updated 

with the latest inland charges in Costa Rica and Nicaragua. For your 

reference, please note that the new inland charges will come into effect on 

February 17, 2024. To easily access these updates, please bookmark 

our inland tariff section. 

If you should require additional information, please contact our customer 

service team at your location, who will guide you based on your individual 

situation. 

Best regards, 
 

 

 

 
 

Maria-Fernanda 

from our Customer Communications 

Team 
  

 

Niklas Jan 

from our Customer Communications 

Team 
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